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Call for Contributions 
We invite Ukrainian scholars, researchers and practitioners to submit proposals for policy 
briefs to contribute to our project “Feminist Perspectives for Supporting Ukraine.” Each 
policy brief should present a feminist analysis of a social or political problem posed by the war 
as well as recommendations on what feminist solutions could look like. We aim to provide 
international policymakers and practitioners with actionable analyses that inform the 
implementation of gender-transformative action in and for Ukraine. GPPi will publish the 
policy briefs in English and Ukrainian. 

As we hope to highlight a broad range of topics, we encourage creative thinking and welcome 
abstracts that delve into diverse feminist perspectives on the war on Ukraine. While not 
exhaustive, the following list provides some ideas for potential topics:  

• How does the war impact the political participation of women and marginalized 
groups? What can be done to support these actors better? 

• What impact does the war have on members of Ukraine’s LGBTQI+ community and 
other national minorities such as e.g. Roma? How can international actors best assist 
them? 

• What are the gendered consequences of the war for the Ukrainian security sector? 
 E.g.: What are the specific needs of female veterans? 

• What are the gendered dimensions of internal migration in Ukraine? How can we 
tackle these challenges? 

• What are the reasons for sexualized violence in Ukraine? What can be done to address 
them? 

Participating in GPPi’s policy brief series comes with the following benefits: 

• Your work will be published and distributed among policymakers, researchers, 
practitioners, and the general public. 

• You will receive remuneration (800€) for your research. Additional remuneration for 
translation work may apply. 

• You will join a community of feminist scholars, researchers and practitioners who 
promote feminist perspectives for supporting Ukraine. 

Submission Details  

Please send an abstract of your proposed topic (max. 300 words) and your CV in English to 
ukr-ffp@gppi.net by November 26th, 2023.  

The abstract should detail the topic you plan to discuss, why it is relevant for policymakers and 
practitioners, and how you want to approach it methodologically. We ask that your CV 
highlight your expertise on your proposed topic and – if applicable – any relevant experiences 
with action-oriented research as well as relevant publications. We highly encourage 
submissions from junior experts, women, members of the LGBTQI+ community, people with 
disabilities, IDPs, refugees, and other minority communities.  

The project is supported by the Integrated Response Hub for Ukraine within the German 
Federal Foreign Office and the German Agency for International Cooperation (GIZ). For more 
information, please get in touch with Niklas Balbon (nbalbon@gppi.net). 
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